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Comments: Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

 

Having grown up around water recreation, especially in wilderness areas (Minnesota's Boundary Waters Canoe

Area Wilderness), I am now transferring my passion for these experiences to my children.

 

Before supporting this mining proposal, I hope you will require the applicant to bond for total restoration of the

mining site (to be completed prior to the permit's expiry date).

 

In addition, I hope you will require the applicant to ensure that all run-off water from the mining site is captured

and cleaned (before such water is returned to the watershed). And, if water contamination due to run-off from the

site poses a risk in perpetuity, then I hope you will deny this permit.

 

For reference, see how the state of Minnesota and Polymet Mining have addressed the application by Polymet

for its proposed Copper/Nickel mining operation, near Minnesota's BWCAW.

 

Thank you. Jeremy Fryberger


